‘Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Lykken, David (UTC)

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2009 9:08 AM
To: Woodard, Marina (UTC)

Subject: FW: Kennewick Inspection Report
Importance: High

Marina,

Please add a copy of this email to docket PG-080109

Thank you,

David Lykken

Chief Pipeline Safety Engineer

Utilities and Transportation Commission
diykken@utc.wa.gov

360-664-1219

From: Lykken, David (UTC)

Sent: Friday, August 21, 2009 9:05 AM

To: 'Meissner, Keith'

Cc: Soiza, Anne (UTC); Zuehlke, Stephanie (UTC) .
Subject: RE: Kennewick Inspection Report

Keith,

Commission staff will agree to a 30 day extension to respond to the probable violations noted in our July 31,
2009 letter. The response should be received no later than October 2, 2009. Please contact me should you have
additional questions or concerns.

David Lykken

Chief Pipeline Safety Engineer

Utilities and Transportation Commission
dlykken@utc.wa.gov

360-664-1219

From: Meissner, Keith [mailto:Keith.Meissner@cngc.com]
Sent: Thursday, August 20, 2009 2:39 PM

To: Lykken, David (UTC)

Subject: Kennewick Inspection Report

Dave,

With the length and detail of this report, I'm struggling to finish analyzing the findings,
write a response, and then explain it all to Eldon by September 2, 2009. Would Anne
and you be agreeable if we asked for another 45 days to complete our report? October
16, 2009.

If yes, I'll prepare a request letter that we'll mail for the docket.

Keith A. Meissner, PE
Manager, Safety and Compliance




